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Tuesday, October 8, 2024


Dear Friends and Prayer Partners,


Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! As we enter the final months of 2024, I reflect on the 
incredible ways God has been at work through your faithful prayers and support. Your investments in world 
evangelism are not in vain, as they yield fruit and bring about significant changes. I’m excited to share some of 
the recent blessings the Lord has brought our way, all of which are a direct result of your unwavering support.


In September, my wife and I were privileged to visit Ontario, Canada. We were incredibly blessed to reconnect 
with the Bausermans, church planters, and former office managers for World Wide New Testament Baptist 
Missions of Canada. It was a time of sweet fellowship and encouragement as we reflected on their many years of 
service. We also enjoyed meeting the Bakkers, the new office managers for WWNTBM of Canada. Their energy 
and passion for missions are inspiring, and we are excited about the extraordinary work God will do through 
them as they serve our missionaries in Canada. I ask you to pray for the Bakkers as they transition into this vital 
role.


Additionally, the Lord allowed me to visit several churches during their Mission Sundays, where I witnessed 
significant results in faith promise giving. It’s always a blessing to see God’s people stepping out in faith, 
trusting Him to meet the needs of worldwide evangelism. One particular highlight was attending the Missions 
Conference at First Baptist Church of Milford, Ohio, home of Bearing Precious Seed. Indeed, the Lord blessed 
me in ways that left me deeply encouraged.


Closer to home, we recently experienced the impact of Hurricane Helene. While our house sustained no damage, 
we did endure four days without electricity or water. We purchased a generator to help us make it through. 
God’s faithfulness was evident throughout, and we are thankful for His provision and protection during this 
time.


As we look ahead, I have a significant trip coming up in December. The Lord has opened a door for me to travel 
to Amman, Jordan, where I will spend fourteen days speaking at a seminary on the theology of missions. This 
opportunity is both humbling and exciting, and I ask for your prayers in the following ways:


1. Safety during my travels and time abroad. (December 4-17, 2024)

2. Success in effectively communicating the biblical principles of missions to the students and faculty.

3. Provision for the financial needs of this trip. (I am responsible for my lodging, meals, airfare, transportation, 
translation costs for the materials, and printing expenses.) My expenses will be $4500.


If the Lord allows you to contribute financially, it would be a tremendous blessing. But above all, I covet your 
prayers for the Lord’s hand to be upon this trip, that He would use it for His glory.


Thank you once again for your continued partnership in the gospel. Your unwavering support and prayers are not 
taken for granted. Together, we are making an eternal impact, and I am deeply grateful for your faithfulness. May 
the Lord richly bless you as you continue to serve Him where you are.


Yours for the harvest,


John O’Malley
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